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24 January 2024

Dear :FORENAME,

I want to welcome you back for the Spring Trimester. I also want to offer a particularly warm welcome to students who joined UCD this trimester. I was
delighted to meet many of our new exchange and study abroad students at the welcome event last week.

Many of you will receive the results of your Autumn Trimester assessments next week, and I hope you will be happy with your progress. I encourage
you to engage with your learning, and work with academic and professional staff in schools and programmes. We understand that sometimes you
may face challenges. UCD has a range of support available so please seek help from your College Office, Student Adviser or the Student Desk.
Information on all supports is available on the UCD website.

Best wishes

Colin

Professor Colin Scott
Registrar and Deputy President

https://www.ucd.ie/students/services/collegeoffices/
https://www.ucd.ie/studentadvisers/
https://www.ucd.ie/students/studentdesk/
https://www.ucd.ie/studentcentre/services/studentsupport/



